

December 30, 2021

Dear Residents, Families and Team Members of Auburn Hill Senior Living,

I wanted to update you on our COVID status here at Auburn Hill. Unfortunately, we have 2 additional team members who have tested positive for COVID. These team members are in quarantine at home.

On a brighter note, we tested additional residents today who we identified may have been at risk for exposure. I am happy to report that all test results are negative. We will continue to screen residents daily for signs and symptoms of COVID and will conduct additional testing based on these screenings. Residents who were tested this week will be tested again next week. We will provide additional communication with any changes.

Team members are required to wear masks while in the community. As a reminder, visitors are required to wear masks while entering the community and may remove them once in the apartments if both parties are vaccinated. Please do not visit the community if you are experiencing any signs or symptoms of COVID.

The podiatrist will be here Wednesday, January 5th. If you would like to receive services, please contact the concierge at 804-456-4455.

As always, thank you for all of your support and understanding!

I wish all of you a Happy and Healthy New Year!

Thank You,

Kelly Carter, BSW, LNHA
Executive Director, Auburn Hill
ED.AHS@AuburnHillLiving.com